
 

 

                                                                                                                             
9th April 2025 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Sexual Relationship Education 
 
Year 7 pupils will be receiving Sexual Relationship Education in the Summer Term.  It will 
cover relationships and citizenship, personal hygiene, puberty, menstruation, reproduction, 
contraception and sexual diseases. 
 
There is a strong emphasis in the course on relationships, respect for each other and the 
function of different relationships and family life. 
 
Parents do have the right to withdraw their child, but I would ask you to contact school if 
you have any concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

   S Deas 
 
Mrs S Deas 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


